Office of Superintendent of Schools June 27, 2007
Board Meeting of July 11, 2007

Business Operations
Ofelia San Pedro, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: REJECT BID NO. 005-GG04 — ELECTRIC CLOCKS AND
INTERCOM-SYSTEM PARTS

COMMITTEE: INNOVATION, EFFICIENCY & GOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS

LINK TO DISTRICT
STRATEGIC PLAN: EVALUATE AND REDESIGN INTERNAL BUSINESS
OPERATIONS

The purpose of this bid, opened on March 27, 2007, was to purchase, at firm unit prices,
and firm percentage discounts, clocks, clock parts and intercom-system parts, for
Maintenance Operations. This is a term bid which states that the Board may purchase
quantities, as may be required, at the fixed discount, but is not obligated to purchase
any guaranteed amount. Ten (10) vendors responded to this advertised solicitation.

The evaluation committee has determined that specifications are outdated and need to
be revised. New specifications will be issued and samples will be requested for future
bid. Therefore, the recommendation reflects that all bids received be rejected, in order
to issue a new bid, with revised specifications, pursuant to Board Rule 6Gx13-
3C-1.111 -- Bidding Process -- Competitive Bidding Requirements, which describes the
procedures and guidelines to be used for bidding based on the estimated dollar
expenditure.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, REJECT
Bid No. 005-GG04 - ELECTRIC CLOCKS AND INTERCOM-
SYSTEM PARTS.
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